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INDIVIDUAL PHOTOGRAPHS – Monday 27th November 2023 

 

For next week’s photography session, we would like to invite siblings that don’t attend Scargill into 

our school to have their photographs taken as a family. 

If you would like your child to have their photograph taken with their older or younger siblings, we 

ask that you come into school via the main entrance at 8.15am on the date above. To ensure this 

process runs smoothly and runs to time, please have your children ready to photograph. 

If all of your children attend Scargill, these photos will be taken during the school day, so you do 

not need to come early. 

The slot from 8.15am is only for children whose siblings do not attend our school. 

Kind regards 

Mrs S Hallsworth 

Head of School 

 


